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October 5, 2015
To Whom It May Concern

Re: Mr. K. Hector Girardin, TechCAD Services LLC

This letter is to confirm that I have worked with Mr. K. Hector Girardin in 1986-90, during which time I was his
supervisor at a factory built building manufacturer in Osage City, Kansas. During this time, our work included a
wide range of experience in the building codes, building construction, and mechanical sizing and layout. Mr.
Girardin was a great benefit to the quality of our projects. During this time he also was trained to size structural
members.

In 1991 I move on to another company, but I continued to provide consulting services to the manufacturing plant
and worked closely with Mr. Girardin. Between 1991 and 2012 we continued a business and personnel relationship.
From 1994 to 2012 he has frequently provided my firm with CAD services and I continued to provide his employer
with consulting services.

Since 2013 I have worked with TechCAD Services LLC. During this time we have worked together on numerous
projects consisting of civil, structural, and mechanical designs. They have provided my business with excellent
support as Engineering Technicians and CAD Service Technicians. Their range of experience in building codes,
building construction, structural member sizing, and mechanical sizing and layout has been an asset to the successful
completion of many projects.

I can confidently recommend TechCAD Services LLC as a solid and reliable supplier of Technician and CAD
services with their extensive knowledge in building systems and drawing development.

Sincerely,

ik ad J I "t7

Michael L. Schmidt, P.E.
President

CIVIL, STRUCTURAL, AND ARCHITECTURAL ENGINEERING



